AGENDA MATERIAL
DATE2:122  MEMNOQLD |2

Corrie Cotugno

From: Sheila Lehrer <}
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 10:01 AM

To: COB_mail

Cc: Kate Hiller

Subject: Fwd: fireworks disturbance

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

To the Pima County Board of Supervisors

The letter below was sent to Kate Hiller on January 4.

I would like to add that for years fireworks one or two times per year was tolerable. But more recently,
fireworks every month has become a more serious problem. Also, “Trevor,” the La Paloma general manager,
tells me that he notifies the local HOA as to when fireworks will occur. This does not help my situation in any
way.

Thank you for your consideration.
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From: Sheila Lehrer { i
Subject: fireworks disturbance B
Date: January 4, 2022 at 10:57:02 AM MST L
To: kate.hiller@pima.gov B3

Hi Kate,

First, let me tell you how much I appreciate your interest and willingness to follow up on my
complaint with Supervisor Scott.

My husband and I are in our mid-‘80s and go to sleep early, usually by around 8pm and
sometimes earlier. During this past year
we have been troubled by the noise of fireworks displays emanating from La Paloma,
immediately to the south of our home. The noise keeps us from going to sleep, and our dog gets
agitated and barks as a result.

We feel entitled to the peaceful enjoyment of our home, and feel that these disturbances must,
somehow, be in violation of the law.

Again, thanks so much for your help in bringing this to the attention of Supervisor Scott and
the Board of Supervisors.

All the best, and a Happy New Year,
Sheila and Seymour (Cy) Lehrer
3737 E. Marble Peak Place,
Tucson, AZ 85718





